







                                                    

                                                 

                                                  Whittingham PTA and Friends


                                                          Upcoming Events



Hello all, 



Just an update of some PTA events we have coming up in the near future for you to pop in your 
diary. It would be lovely to see as many of you as possible supporting the events in any way you 
can.



Tuesday 20th October -  Boden Party


Nicola Wood is kindly hosting a Boden Party at Low Prendwick, Whittingham, NE66 4UZ. The 
event will run from 1pm until 9pm

Please come along to receive 20% off all Boden clothing. Clothing can be viewed in advance at 
www.boden.co.uk 

There will be a raffle and anyone coming after 6pm there will be supper and a glass of wine 
available for £6.00.



Friday 13th November-  School Disco


As a treat for the children the PTA is organising a school disco from 5pm until 7pm in Whittingham 
Village Hall for all the children to enjoy. It will only cost £1 per child. Nursery children are welcome 
too, with a parent to supervise. 

There will be a tuck shop for children to buy treats. 



Early December -  Pop up Shop


We are hoping to secure the Collectables site in Alnwick again in early December, hopefully 
targeting Christmas shoppers. Items that sold particularly well last time were homeware, childrens 
toys and nursery accessories, pushchairs and furniture. However all donations gratefully accepted. 
The Pop up Shop raised a great deal of money for the school if we can replicate this with 
everyone's help that would be fantastic.




Other information


Air Ambulance


There will be an air ambulance collection on Monday 9th November 2015. Please bring your bags 
into school before 12 noon.



http://www.boden.co.uk




Christmas Shopping Morning - Friday 11th December


The children will get the opportunity to buy Christmas presents for their family for just 50p each. If 
anyone has items for children to purchase, or wrapping paper,  all will be greatly appreciated. 


Thank you for taking the time to read this and we hope you enjoy the upcoming events


Best Wishes,


Whittingham PTA and Friends 











                                












